
 

 
 
 

 May 20, 2021 
 

Hello Everyone; 
Our last shoot hosted by Ron Goudy was well attended, 22 shooters on a nice warm 
sunny day. But the wind was steady, as usual. We are stocked up on target boards 
thanks to Page Carr and Ron Sigler who found the materials at lumber yards! Gotta 
know where to lookসহ঺঻. 
 
The Top Gun goes to: Trent Grove joining Ray Springs, Frank & Gary Bevard so far. 
Only addition to the Hall of Shame is Phil Hine. 
 
Our next shoot is on Saturday May 29th.  hosted by Rick Harkless, it’s a grocery shoot 
and a great way to start off your Memorial Weekend.  
 
Hope to see you, if you can’t make it, have a great Holiday.   
 
The NMLRA has the Spring National Shoot June 12th- 20th  
 
That’s All Folks! 
 
Mark Hazel 

 
 

 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


